
  www.schoolofsaintmary.com                                                                             January 8, 2021 

SCHOOL OF SAINT MARY 

The School of St. Mary exists to carry out the educational mission of the Church  
by teaching children to live, love, learn and walk with God. 

Januar y/ Febr uar y  2 02 1  

Cafeteria Worker Scheduling 
 

• Sign up to work in the cafeteria on line—go to the school website (www.schoolofsaintmary.com).   The link is under the “News 
and Forms” Tab. 

 
SUN 

 
MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 

3 4 
 
 

5 
 
 

6 7 
 

7pm Advisory  
Council Mtg. 

8 
 

End 2nd Qtr. 
 

9am Mass-6/7/8 
 

Re-enrollment Home 

9 

10 11 
 

7pm Home & 
School Mtg. 

12 13 14 
 

Report Cards Issued 

15 
 

9am Mass-3/4/5 

16 

17 18 
 

No School / 
Martin Luther King, 

Jr. Day 

19 20 
 

Pizza Day 

21 22 
 

9am Mass-K/1/2 

23 

24 25 26 27 28 29 
 

9am Mass-6/7/8 

30 

31 1 2 
 

Free Dress 

3 4 
 

7pm Advisory Council 
Mtg. 

5 
 

9am Mass-3/4/5 

6 

Catholic Schools Week 
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Kindergarten 2021-2022 
 
The School of Saint Mary will be accepting applications for Kinder-
garten January 4th through January 29, 2021.  If you are interested in 
St. Mary Kindergarten and have a child who will be 5 by September 
1, 2021, please call the School of St. Mary office at 918-749-9361 or 
email the school at stmary@schoolofsaintmary.com.   
 
Kindergarten application packets are 
available for pick up in the school office. 

COVID-19 Vaccine DYK 
 

After a person has received 2 doses of the COVID-19 vaccine, do they still 
need to wear a mask? 
 
The answer is YES—A person must continue to wear a mask even after re-

ceiving both doses of the COVID-19 vaccine because the study of the vaccine’s effectiveness 
is still ongoing.  It is not currently known how long the immunity will last and although the 
vaccine will prevent a person from getting sick with COVID-19, it is not known if the vaccine 
will prevent a person from spreading the disease.  Therefore, masks, social distancing and 
handwashing will be with us for a while longer. 
 

CAFETERIA VOLUNTEER NO-SHOW/ABSENCES FOR 2020/21 LUNCH 
DUTY SHIFTS WILL ALL BE CHARGED NEXT MONTH. 

To avoid these charges, please sign-up for lunch duty this week.  You may sign-up 
for more than one shift/month to make up for past absences. 

Please email Lisa if you want to do this by Monday, January 11th.  Her email is                  
lisa.jones@schoolofsaintmary.com 
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